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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

07/03/2024  10:33:062023/4409/P OBJ Peng Wee Koh I am extremely concerned that there will be invasion of our privacy as there will be a direct view into our 

bedrooms and possibly bathrooms from the elevated windows. In addition, I will receive a lot less sunlight 

coming into my patio and back of the house.
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